



"What good is the warmth of summer, without the cold of winter to give it sweetness"

Dear Parents

As the weather gets colder and the New Year draws closer, it reminds us of all the good things that winter brings along with it, like an escape into the rejuvenating holidays, warmth of a cozy blanket and a gala time with family & friends. To give our students the opportunity to have quality time with their family in the comfort of their homes, the school has scheduled the winter break from December 19th, 2024 to January 5th,2025 for the students of PNC to class U.K.G and from December 20th,2024 to January 5th, 2025 for the students of Class I to class V and from December 21st,2024 to January 5th,2025 for the student of class VI to XII. The classes will resume from Monday 6th of January 2025.

Holidays inspire us to go beyond books and indulge in some creative art work or a hobby. This is also the time to do self-study and revise the concepts learn. We would like our students to make the best use of their vacations and continue their journey for learning through revision worksheets and the preparation of the project for the annual exams.

Special Note: - The school will re-open on 6th January 2025
The School Timing will be as follows: Class P.N.C – 8.30 A.M to 10.45 A.M
Class L.K.G to I – 8.05 A.M to 12.20 P.M
Class II to V- 8.05 A.M to 1.50 P.M
Class III to XII – 8.05 A.M to 2.00 P.M

No early departure will be entertained unless there is a genuine reason.

Whatever is beautiful, whatever is meaningful, whatever brings you happiness, may it be yours this holiday season and throughout the coming year.

SEASON'S GREETINGS & HAPPY NEW YEAR!! 2025

Thanks & Regards

The Principal
ST. FRANCIS SCHOOL
Sukanta Palli, Guma- 743704
North 24 Parganas, W.B.

